
POLICY AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE FOR NEIGHBOURHOODS AND REGENERATION – 
PROGRESS ON ACTIONS AND OUTCOMES 2021/22 

 
Date Item Actions Comments 

8 July 2021    

 Bus Service 
Improvement 
Plan 
 

The draft Bus Service Improvement Plan to be circulated 
to the Committee for comment before submission to the 
Department for Transport by 31 October 2021. 

 
 

The Improvement Plan is being 
submitted to the Cabinet on 14 October 
2021. 

 Ryde Transport 
Interchange 
 

a) That the council ensure that it is made clear to the 
local community that comments on all aspects of the 
Ryde Transport Interchange scheme are welcomed 
as part of the Public. 

 
b) The Director of Neighbourhoods agreed to circulate 

to the Committee the responses received to the 
consultation process. 

 
c) Officers would respond to Cathy Foulkes of Ryde in 

respect of a supplementary question she had relating 
to public spaces within the project. 
 

This has been actioned by the Cabinet 
Member for Transport and infrastructure. 
 
 
 
The responses are included in the report 
to cabinet on 14 October 2021. 
 
 
Officers have responded. 

 Digital Strategy 
 

The committee would discuss further the next steps 
particularly in the communications and stakeholder 
engagement element of the strategy and advise the 
cabinet member accordingly. 
 

Members to decide how to proceed with 
this. 

 Regeneration 
Strategy 
 

A more detailed report, as previously supplied to the 
Committee, showing the various elements of all the 
regeneration schemes should be made available for 
future meetings. 

The report to the 21 October 2021 will 
take i account of the Committee’s 
comments. 



 
 Committee’s 

Workplan 
a) The workplan should include an item looking at the 

delivery of the housing strategy. 
 

b) An informal meeting of the committee to be held to 
discuss future workplan items for submission to the 
next meeting. 
 

There is an item on the agenda for the 21 
October 2021 meeting. 
 
This has been delayed to wait for the 
finalisation of the Corporate Plan. This will 
then enable identification of appropriate 
items for the workplan. 

 


